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Brenda Broeske

From: Jessica L. Titel
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 3:19 PM
To: Brenda Broeske
Subject: FW: Midway Road, proposed rezoning. Tax ID #31-9-4161–02

One more... 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Anna Mae Coggins <askannamae@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 3:03 PM 
To: Jessica L. Titel <Jessica.Titel@Appleton.org> 
Subject: Midway Road, proposed rezoning. Tax ID #31-9-4161–02 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
 
Dear Ms. Titel and the Appleton Plan Commission, 
 
Our family lives at 1736 Orchard Blossom Drive, near the proposed rezoning along Midway road near 
the Plank Road roundabout. I’m writing to press the commission to keep the current zoning in place. 
 
We live and work here, our children attend Janet Berry and we strongly oppose the change. We are 
concerned about additional traffic, particularly through the roundabout and at the school which is 
already inundated. Additionally there are very real school crowding issues, Janet Berry will push 6th 
grade to the middle school this fall in an attempt to alleviate some overcrowding. 
 
We purchased our home deliberately, seeking out an area with open space.  The field was zoned for 
single family homes and we purchased this property in the belief -based on the city zoning plan- that 
additional building would be single family residential, keeping that open feeling we worked so hard to 
find. 
 
Please, keep the commitment made by the zoning commission to single family homes on the property 
at Midway and Plank. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Timothy & Anna Coggins 
 
 
Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution 
when opening attachments or clicking links. 


